

# B.M.W.

## **RIDERS**

#### OF

## TOLEDO, INC.

## 1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605 NEWSLETTER



APRIL 6, 1976

The March meeting consisted of mostly discussing, and making arrangements for the Midwest Rally. The Midwest Rally will be held at a new location this year, "Big Sandy KOA Campground", Swanton, Ohio. Many of the members either volunteered, or were appointed by President Freeman, for the different jobs pertaining to the rally. If you were any of these, please attend the meeting, and report on your progress, if any. Also if you do not have a job, and are willing to help out, President Freeman would appreciate hearing from you.

Last month, Mike McGarry, whom was sponsered by Bill Pettit was unanimously voted into the club. Mike is the owner of an R 90/6 BMW. Welcome Mike!!!

Contest info.. One of our club members, has been out on the road, as he has been sending me serveral post cards. The last card I received from him, he wrote he was going to take a break to let some of the other members have a chance to catch up with him. Your going to have to really earn it this year.

Events; The first rally of the year, in this area will be May 1-2. The Mini Rally, Coldwater, Michigan, sponsered by the Battle Creak, and Detroit BMW Clubs.

GOSSIP!!! Club member, Bob Klear has purchased a new machine, Would you believe a 1000 cc Honda?

Club members, Bill and Ginny Pettit are leaving this week-end for Europe.

There was only three of us club members, whom attended the Spaghetti dinner, sponsered by the Western Reserve BMW Club. Eats, and drinks were plentiful, making an enjoyable evening. However, President Freeman, was a little discouraged upon finding out that the Belle Dancer would not be performing.

I understand, there were about six or eight of our members in Daytona last month. (But only one couple on their machine). How about it members wouldn't it be nice to have a story about their trip in our newsletter?

Our next meeting will be held at the home of the Boyd's, 4015 McGregor Lane, TUESDAY, April13, 1976 at 8 PM.

Remember without your suport we're nothing,